Stalham High School

Brumstead Road, Stalham, Norfolk, NR12 9DG

Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Ogle

Senior Deputy Headteacher: Mr L. McMahon

Tel: 01692 580281

Email: office@stalhamhigh.org.uk **Web:** www.stalhamhigh.co.uk

Date: 14 June 2024 Ref.: SS/GCSE June 2024

Dear Year 11 students,

RE: GCSE Results Day - Thursday 22 August 2024

As you may already be aware, GCSE results day is Thursday 22 August 2024. All students are welcome to collect their results from the Main Hall between 9.00 am -11.00 am.

You will be issued with your statement of GCSE results on a report generated by the school; this can be used as evidence for college and post-16 course admissions. You will be required to sign to confirm that you have collected your results, indicate what your post-16 destinations are and give forwarding contact details.

Please note that GCSE results belong to the student **only** and cannot be collected by another person. If you are unable to collect your results, you can nominate a close relative of your family (not friend, neighbour, or acquaintance) to collect your results in your place. If someone is collecting results on your behalf, you need to complete the form on the back of this letter, and they need to bring it with them on the day. Please ensure they bring written permission from you and their own photographic identification, for example a driving licence or passport. Please note that if your nominated person comes and does not have this letter or a photo ID, they will not be permitted to collect your results.

If you and your family are unable to collect your results on the day, you can request your results to be emailed to you on your school email address. This request must be made before the end of this academic year, Friday 19th July, by emailing sstogneeva@stalhamhigh.org.uk Please be aware that results will not be emailed to you until the afternoon of results day.

Uncollected results will be posted out at the end of results day by 2nd class mail to the address held on our system. If you believe the home address we hold for you may not be correct, please contact the school office as a matter of urgency.

Please note that GCSE certificates and Art/Photography work will be available to collect from school at the end of November 2024. More details will be shared in Autumn term.

If you have any further queries or questions, please email these to me on sstogneeva@stalhamhigh.org.uk

Yours faithfully,

S Stogneeva

Data Manager and Examinations Officer











Stalham High School

Brumstead Road, Stalham, Norfolk, NR12 9DG

Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Ogle

Senior Deputy Headteacher: Mr L. McMahon

Tel: 01692 580281

Email: office@stalhamhigh.org.uk



Candidate name			
I give permission for my representative: to collect results on my behalf. I confirm that my representative will provide photographic ID on collection.			
Collection.			
Candidate signature		Date	









